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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
What a very chilly week we have had! Thank you to everyone for ensuring the children came to school dressed appropriately 
for the weather, it was a rather quick and sudden change! 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you all to our Christmas fair tomorrow, between 12.00-2.00pm. The weather is not 

looking great but thankfully, it is all indoors 😊 FOBSA have been working incredibly hard behind the scenes, to make the 
day extra special for the children so I know you will join me in thanking them and coming out to support their efforts. If you 
are attending tomorrow, please park considerately of our neighbours. 
 
Whatever your plans for the weekend, I wish you a relaxing time. 
 
Kind regards 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
                                             

Driving and Parking near the school 
 
It has been very disappointing to learn of a number of incidents 
relating to parking and driving, around the school this week. 
Please could I ask everyone again to not only park considerately, 
but also to drive safely, at all times. 
 
Please be considerate when parking and ensure that driveways are 
not blocked when dropping off and picking up your children.  
 
Please could I also ask for your patience when our young school 
community are walking to and from their cars. I really do 
appreciate we all lead very busy lives but, the wellbeing and safety 
of our children must always come first. 

St Anne’s Christmas Tree Festival 
 
Some of our Year 2 children will be visiting St Anne’s church with 
us on Thursday afternoon, to help decorate a tree for their 
Christmas Tree Festival. This is a free event, running from Friday 
29th November -Sunday 3rd December (5.00pm- 9.00pm) Please 
pop along and see our special tree, if you are able. 
 

Key Dates 
 

23/11 Christmas Fair  
26/11 Happy Bags Collection (09.00am) 
03/12 FOBSA Wreath making workshop 
10/12 Christmas Performance Year R -09.15 
11/12 Christmas Performance Year 1-09.15 
12/12 Christmas Performance Year 2 -09.15 
18/12 Childrens Xmas lunch and party (details to 
follow) 
20/12 Last day of term- 3.10pm finish 
 
07/01/25  Return to school- normal time 
 
Full term dates can be found here 
 

 
 

FOBSA – Happy Bag Collection 
 
Please do not forget it is our Happy Bag Collection 
next Tuesday. Bags can be dropped from 08.00, in 
the main carpark. 
 

Christmas Post Box Returns 2nd Dec – 18th Dec 
 
Our special, children’s Christmas post-box will be returning this year! It will open from Monday 2nd December. At Bagshot 
Infant School we have a special internal mail system, just at Christmas time, for children to send each other a Christmas card. 
If your child would like to send their friends a card, please write them at home, ensuring their friends name and class is 
clearly written on the envelope and then, send them into school. We will direct the children to post them in the special post-
box and Year 2 elves will then help deliver cards each day. 
 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/for-parents-carers/key-dates/

